
 
 
 

8/24/2020 
 
 
Aramark K-12 Education Food Service 
Bishop CISD  
719 3. 6th St. 
Bishop TX 78343 
 
 
Dear Bishop CISD Families, 
 
I hope you are having a wonderful summer and enjoying quality time with friends and family!  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome your student(s) back to Aramark Education Dining 
Services for the 2020-2021 school year. During these unprecedented times we want you to know that 
keeping your students safe while eating with us is our #1 priority.  
 
With the weeks quickly passing, we have been busy working alongside Bishop CISD Administration 
to determine what is the safest dining solution and option(s) to offer students when they come back to 
school.  
 
As we complete our opening preparations, we want to share with you our key areas of focus this year.  
 

 Focus on Students 
 Maintain Safe Environments  
 Adapt our Operations 
 Engage our Teams 

 
With school officially virtually opening for students on August 31st, 2020 we have a lot to accomplish, 
but we are excited to finally be back with the best customers we know…our kids! 
 
Please call our office 361-584-3591 ext. 328 or 426 or email us at: rdelgado@bishopcisd.net with any 
questions you may have.   
 
In the time remaining, continue to relax and enjoy the summer. We look forward to the start of the 
school year.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

Rachel M. Delgado 
 
Rachel M. Delgado 
Food Service Director 
 


